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Dear Section Chairman:

I enclose a list of colleges in your Section containing the names
of all mathematics department chairmen and MAA Representatives listed
in our records. You will note that many colleges do not have Represent-
atives, and you may note examples of listed Representatives who you
know have méved since the last time this list wae brought up-to-date.

As you are probably aware, one of the responsibilities of the
Section Officers is to see that as many colleges as possible have
representatives. It has been our experience that such personal repre-
sentatives of:the Association on campuses are the best suppliers of
new members. It is clearly in the best interest of both the MAA and
your Section that this roster of representatives be checked for accuracy
and extended.

Will you make whatever efforts you can to check the accuracy of the
list and to secure the names of persons who would be willing to serve as
MAA Representatives on campuses where none exist now? Our next mailing
to Representatives and department chairmen is scheduled for the middle
of September. Thus it would be helpful if we could receive your revisions
of this 1list by August 15. 1In the future we will welcome changes in the
list at any time and appreciate your efforts to help us to keep it as
up-to-date as possible.

If you will send me a list of current and newly recruited MAA
Representatives, I will send each recruit a letter outlining some possi-
ble activities and enclosing the appropriate materials.

Thank you for your efforts toward better local MAA Representatives.

Sincerely,

A. B. Willcox
Executive Director
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